
 

BIOCHEMISTRY
Changes to this Program, as of
September 2014
Effective September 2014, the graduate programs in
Biochemistry become part of the Department of Biomedical
and Molecular Sciences. There is no new admission to
Biochemistry effective September 2014.

Graduate students registered in Biochemistry prior to
September 2014 would normally be expected to follow the
programs of study and degree requirements in place as of the
year of admission.

For more information, go to: Department of Biomedical and
Molecular Sciences (https://www.queensu.ca/academic-
calendar/graduate-studies/programs-study/biomedical-
molecular-sciences/) section of this calendar.
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